
From: LaFontaine
To: Clerks
Subject: CBM expansion proposal
Date: July 18, 2022 8:29:21 AM

I forward this short note, to once again, voice my and my wife's objection to this proposed
expansion and will simply say that we fully agree with Mr. Ian Adams well-presented letter to
the Mayor in its entirety.  Local resident's concerns must be respected, especially with respect
to noise, dust and potential negative impacts to water quality of both the nearby wetlands and
residential wells.  Any rehabilitation "promises" to existing or future excavations must be
ensured as well.

Robert & Pat LaFontaine


